
October 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent
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Division 12

Calendar Of Events

October 15, 2022
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 7-11
(Tentative), 2022
Key Club Week

February 1, 2023
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

ABOUT MYSELF

CONTACT ME: 

ktkeydiv12

PRISHA'S POSTS

Hey everyone!!! I am
Prisha Patel Division 12's
2022-2023 Lt. Governor! I

am a sophomore at
Bardstown High School. I

joined Key Club at the
beginning of the school

year, and I quickly
realized I love helping

those in need. I am really
looking forward to
serving as your Lt.

Governor! 

prisha@ktkey.org



D C O N  R E C A P

EXCITED FOR THE NEW YEAR

District Convention was a huge hit!! We finally got to have
an in-person DCON after 3 years, and it was definitely

thrilling! After covid, we lost many numbers, but we're back
in business! 

In addition to a couple of special guests, we celebrated
"Superheroes in Service" through the Evolution of Dance, a
service project, a few workshops, and a District Dance. The

House of Delegates session took place, and the board
members were elected. The 2021-2022 officers were retired,
and the 2022-2023 officers were installed. Congrats to every

board member!
Another congrats to all the clubs who won awards that's

amazing everyone! I'm super excited to get this year rolling,
and I think we have a great one ahead. I can’t wait for the

next District Convention! 

This year, it is my focus to help the clubs and get to know
everyone. I will be holding divisional council meetings
(DCMs) and division-wide projects. DCMs will take

place every month (a mix of online and in-person), and
division-wide projects will take place every other month
if possible. Getting these running again will allow me to
help you all. My purpose is to assist division 12's clubs,

and I want to do this in the best way possible. DCMs and
division-wide projects will also let us see one another and

improve communication from the district to the clubs
overall! I also have a goal to reactivate clubs and charter
new ones. Our division has quite a few places that could
potentially be clubs, so I am very eager for this! I look

forward to seeing you all soon!



CLUB REQUESTS

 I would really appreciate it if all club
advisors and presidents were to email me

with contact information so we are in touch.
Communication is vital in order to get

information throughout the division! Any
new club officers please email me. If any
clubs have not had their elections for the
upcoming school year, it is not too late! If

anyone needs help, I'm always available. Do
not hesitate to ask!

ICON Registration is now open! This year, International convention
will held in Washington DC. The K-T District is offering a tour to the
convention. This will last from July 5-12th. This is a great opportunity

for you all to enjoy the convention as well as enjoy Washington D.C. as a
group. Information and registration forms will e posted on the district

website at ktkey.org very soon. If you have any questions, feel free to ask!    

INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION


